COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. &

4th July, 1935.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your report Wo. 1428 on the steam
trawler "JUAN", I have to acquaint you I am advised by the
Soclety's Surveyor at Barcelona that this vessel has been
sold to Sr. D. Gumersindo Rours, of La Coruna, and has left
for Cadiz where she i3 to be repaired « I shall, therefore,
be glad 1f you will give the case the necessary attention
especlally as regards the limit on the sentre furnace and
combustion chamber back plating.

. I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

Fe Langlands Esq.,
CADIZ.
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